
I have lived in Oregon for almost 20 years. I value that our state respects 
the rights of individuals, that is what makes this state so easy to love. 
We are progressive enough to not confine ourselves to a single image of 
success. The vaccine debate is complicated and both sides have more in 
common than they realize. We all care about our children, I know I 
would do what I felt was best for my child even if that meant going 
against social standards. When my daughter was injured by vaccines, 
our pediatrician didn’t care and just expected me to keep returning to 
potentially continue harming my child, that’s when I knew that it was up 
to me to be my child’s only advocate and I’m thankful I have that 
right. Please keep in mind the respect Oregonians have for our 
individual freedoms.  
This bill is unjust and unconstitutional, Please vote No on HB3063. 
 

-Beth Castro,  
Mother to Azalea, 4 yrs old. 
 


